[bookmark: OLE_LINK8][bookmark: OLE_LINK9]Fish Passage Plan (FPP) Change Form
Change Form # & Title:	22JDA003 – Fish Pumps
Date Submitted: 		9-November-2021	
Project: 			John Day Dam		
Requester Name, Agency:	Scott Fielding, Michael Lotspeich, Laura Ricketts CENWP-ODJ
Final Action:			APPROVED 27-January-2022
FPP SECTION:  JDA section 2.4.2.5. Adult Facilities / Fish Passage Season.
JUSTIFICATION FOR CHANGE:  With all the issues impacting the south fish ladder AWS pumps over the years we have found the system can be maintained using 2-fish pumps and leaving the 3rd as a backup. With how old the pumps are, we find it beneficial to have one on standby in case of failure. Changing the phrasing in the FPP could be as simple as dropping the word “three”.  
PROPOSED CHANGE:  Edits to existing FPP text in “track changes”.
[bookmark: _Toc33602164]
[bookmark: _Hlk94196857]2.4.2.5. Open floating orifice gates 1, 2, 18 and 19, and operate three fish pumps to maintain fishway criteria. The system can be maintained using two fish pumps and leaving the 3rd as a backup. The entrance gate should be submerged 8’ deep or greater to be in criteria.
COMMENTS: 
	1/27/22 FPOM FPP Meeting:
Morrill – it’s a critical need to maintain all three pumps in operating condition. 
Fielding – they are on the critical infrastructure list. One has been rehabbed, other two maintained as best they can. 
Added clarification on how the pumps are operated to maintain the system (copied from Justification).
RECORD OF FINAL ACTION:  Approved as revised at the FPOM FPP meeting 1/27/22.
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